
The Family Involvement Program at St. Leonard School offers parents a variety of ways in which
they can become active and supportive partners in their child's education. Parent support and help
is an integral component to the success of our school! Many volunteer opportunities are available
for parents throughout the school year. Please click the following link:
https://forms.gle/NMEVBkx1HS6bbaNC9 to review opportunities and sign up for the areas in which
you have an interest - either to help starting right away or to request more information.

One submission per adult – thank you!

The Scholastic Book Fair will take place from September 18-22 during lunch in the All Saints room.
This year, there will be a special evening purchasing event on Thursday, September 21, before
Parent Night, from 5-6 pm.

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping:

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/stleonard

If you would like to volunteer to help during the lunches this week, please check out the sign-up
genius here
Please know all Book Fair Volunteers must be SEE trained. If you have questions about this,
please see the front o�ce.

Calling all Middle Schoolers
Math Olympics is about to start. We are thrilled to be able to offer this program again this year to all
students in grades 5-8. This year, we already have over 30 students signed up.

https://forms.gle/NMEVBkx1HS6bbaNC9
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/stleonard
https://tinyurl.com/mt39y5ra


Mrs. Kaye and Mrs. Kordus sent home the forms earlier this week. Please �ll them out and return
them asap. The �rst practice is next week.

Home and School is having a fundraising car show and brat fry on
Saturday, September 16 from 9 to 2. We need volunteers to help
with greeting / registering participants, cooking and serving brats,
selling drinks and bake sale items, as well as helping with the show
and clean up. No experience is needed. It will be a day full of cool
cars and fun people, so come hang out with us! This is also a great
way for middle school students to get service hours! (set up / clean
up and car show tasks available for student helpers)

Please click here to sign up to help out.

On Thursday September 21st, at 6:00pm, we will gather together to hear messages from various
people who are all here to help your children be successful. The evening will begin in the gym this
year. You will see/meet our new teachers and hear from me. We will hear from Home and School
and PSC so that you can learn more about what it means to be a part of our thriving Committees.
After our initial all school meeting, you will have an opportunity to go to your children's classroom
and hear from their teacher as they explain classroom procedures and "How to's" that all parents
need to know.

We are looking forward to the evening.

The Archdiocese of Milwaukee will be here Friday September 15th
to honor St. Leonard School for being recognized as an Exemplary
School for our Mission and Catholic Identity. Please join us for
Mass at 8:00am.

Just a quick reminder to check the uniform policy in the Parent Handbook. We've seen many
students wearing "spirit wear" and other non-uniform items thinking they can. We will ask your child
to remove hoodies and non-uniform jackets.

The St. Leonard Marketing Committee is committed to creating new ways to promote our school. If
you have a background in marketing, or if this just sounds interesting to you, we could use you on
our team.

Our �rst meeting of the school year is on Monday, Sept. 11th at 6pm. Call the o�ce if you would like
to attend and learn more about what YOU can do to help.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4DABAF2FA5FF2-carshow3/121882036#/


Upcoming Events:

Friday, Sept. 8 ~ Mass planned by 8th grade
Monday Sept. 11th ~ MAPS testing begins
Monday Sept 11th ~ Veteran's Day
Friday Sept. 15th ~ Mass planned by K5 & 5th grade
Monday Sept.18-22 ~ Scholiastic Book Fair
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